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751231-C.LTR1 

TO: James Craig 

FROM: Allan Rusherford 

 

Treasury Department 

Third Auditor's Office             

December 31st  187 5    

Hon. James Craig 

 St. Joseph Mo. 

 

Dear Sir: 

 

 Thanking you for past favors, I should be under obligations for a 

renewal of annual pass over your road for 1876, and remain 

 

   Very truly yours, 

    Allan Rusherford 
Third Auditor, U. S. Treasury         

P.S. Please mark reply "personal". 

 

[NOTE: On the reverse of the letter is hand-written:] 

The writer is 3d Auditor of the Treasury and passes upon all of our 

transportation claims for Troops & U. S. Freights. 

   J. Craig 

    National Hotel 

     Washington, D. C. 

 

                                                           
1FROM:  Book of Letters to R.S.S. from 8—1875 to 1—1876. 


